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Principal’s RePORT  

It is amazing to think that 5 weeks have already zoomed past and we are moving into the second half of the term. Teachers are deep 
into their learning programs and the work your children are producing is very impressive. With the long weekend providing a short but 
restful break for everyone, we are already back into the full swing of learning. The next five weeks promise so much, and it will be         
interesting to see what is produced. 

I would like to thank all those parents who are being very proactive with notifying the school of absences and lateness. This is of great 
assistance to teachers and office staff who need to ensure that class rolls are completed in a very timely manner and accurately. It is 
completely understandable that some parents have been using the convenience of ClassDojo to inform the school or staff. Where we 
run into problems with this, is when teachers are away and the fact that the front office staff do not have access. It is very important 
that when parents are notifying the school, they use emails. By using deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au and the classroom teachers 
email we can ensure accuracy, even if the teacher is away. Your assistance with this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
We finally have a name for our Seahorse. The winning name is Seamore, which is a combination of seahorse and Deanmore. Several 
children put this name forward as a suggestion. Thanks to Alfie (K3), Jaden (M2), Luke (M5), Chance (D4) and Anastasia (K4) for their 
suggestion. 

Mrs Morisey is well on the way to putting together the Parent-Teacher interviews and is very appreciative of those parents who have 
already returned their forms. The interviews are on Wednesday 10 April and the school will close at 12:40pm. At that time all children 
will need to head home or to OSHClub. The form for interviews will be placed in this newsletter again and if you can return it as soon as 
possible it would be greatly appreciated. A reminder that children in Year 4 to Year 6 are a part of the interviews with their parent/s and 
teacher.  

George Craig 

Principal 

 

Contributions and Charges 2019 
 

Voluntary Contributions are due to be paid. 

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs sur-

name and what you are paying for. 

Our bank account details are: 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:    306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 
Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the  blue boxes outside the  office. 

Parent/Carer-Teacher Interviews 

A timetable will be placed upon classroom doors and sent via dojo, on Monday. If there are any changes required, please contact me. 

Classroom teachers will not be making any changes or additions. If you haven’t booked a time, please fill in the booking slip and place in 

the blue boxes outside Mambakoort Ngort building (Office). 

Swimming Lessons 

Year 2, 3 and Room M1 will be participating in swimming lessons from Monday 18th March to Friday 29th March 2019. Forms and money 

to be placed in the blue boxes outside the office. 

Narelle Morisey, Deputy Principal 

 

DEPUTY Principal’s RePORT  
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PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN IT TO THE LABELLED COLLECTION BOX BY FRIDAY 15
th

 March 
2019.  

K2’s Parent/Carer-Teacher Interviews Week 9 
To enable the school to organise effective and meaningful parent/carer-teacher meetings, could you please fill in the             
information below. Interviews will be 7 minutes in length and will consist of providing you with information about your child/
ren’s progress and behaviour.  
Please indicate a preferable day and time slot below and return the slip to the office collection box by Friday 15

th
 

March 2019.  
 
Please note: As communicated by Ms Motherway, she is unable to participate in the Whole School scheduled 
Parent/Carer-Teacher Interviews. She has listed her availability for week 9, as an alternative. Years K-3 will be parents/
carers interview only. Children are not to be left unsupervised during interview times. Whole school student supervision is 
provided at 8:10am in the alcove of Doolum, otherwise the students can read a book quietly in Ms Motherway’s classroom.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and we apologies for any inconvenience. 
Any queries, please contact Narelle Morisey. 
 
Parent/Carer name: ___________________________________  

Child’s full name:   ___________________________________  

Please indicate your preferred day and time slot: 

Monday (1/4/19)      Tuesday am only (2/4/19)     Wednesday am only (3/4/19)     Thursday (4/4/19)  

Friday (5/4/19)  Available any day 

7:50am – 8:20am             3:10pm – 3:40pm              Either session 
 

I am unable to attend a parent-teacher interview 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN IT TO THE LABELLED COLLECTION BOX BY FRIDAY 15
th

 March 
2019.  

Parent/Carer-Teacher Interviews Wednesday 10
th

 April 1:20pm – 6:00pm 
To enable the school to organise effective and meaningful parent/carer-teacher meetings, could you please fill in the         
information below. Interviews will be 7 minutes in length and will consist of providing you with information about your child/
ren’s progress and behaviour.  
Please indicate a preferable time slot below and return the slip to the office collection box by Friday 15

th
 March 

2019.  
 
Please note: The school will close at 12:40pm and all students are to either go home or OSHClub facilities are      
available. Years K-3 will be parents/carers interview only and Years 4-6 will be parents/carers and student interviews.       
Children are not to be left unsupervised during interview times. The school will provide supervised designated areas for the 
duration of your scheduled interviews ONLY. 
Any queries, please contact Narelle Morisey. 
 
Parent/Carer name: ___________________________________  

Child  1    Full name :   ___________________________________ Room   ______ 

Child  2    Full name :   ___________________________________ Room   ______ 

Child  3    Full name:   ___________________________________  Room   ______ 

Child  4    Full name:   ___________________________________  Room   ______ 

Child  5    Full name:   ___________________________________  Room   ______ 

Please indicate your preferred time slot (please circle one option): 

1:00pm – 3:00pm             3:15pm – 5:50pm              Either session 
 

I am unable to attend a parent-teacher interview 

 



 



 

Merit and Value Awards 
Congratulations! 

 
 
 

    Merit Value 

 

 Room  D1 Alexander Everett Wyatt Murphy  

 Room D2 Lila Sims Josh O’Neill 

 Room  D3 Elina Ito Harry Petersen 

 Room  D4 Timur Arslanagic James Charlwood   

 Room  D5 Adele Taylor Levi Garrett  

 

 

         Room    M1 Shahra Self Marcus McKimmie  

 Room M2 Markus Edwards Edie Sims 

 Room  M3 Sophie Currall Thurston Gibbs  

 Room  M4 Jenna Dunbar Kai Scholz 

 Room      M5 Ella Bellworthy Livinia Caddaye 

 Room  M6 Beth Caldwell Dustin Thomas 

 

 

 Room  K1 Jess Bovell Loralei Nurse 

 Room  K2 Miles Burnite Tyler Rhodes   

 Room  K3 Ivy Hall Dylan Pearson  

 Room  K4 Kalani Fisher Kaige Harvey 

 

 

 Room   G1 Felix Punzet Duke Thomas 

 Room  G2 Pace Bland Cody Hardman 

 Room      G3 Mila Bramley Charlie Thomlinson 

  

 

         Sport  Calan Murdoch 

  

 Science B1 Beth Bovell 

 

 Lote 

    

 



 



 

Thank You  
A big thank you to  Timothy Gorton and Marisa Yeekhio  from T and M Paving for generously fixing our paving in the farm.  

Congratulations to D4. What fabulous modelling of class unity 
and personal respect and responsibility. Every class member 
is now wearing a bucket or wide brimmed hat everyday! 



 



 



 


